
 

 

Policy on working with NGOs in-country: Budget Approval 
 

AMF works with NGO partners in-country to ensure efficient distributions and conduct 
detailed follow up checks. These are critical to the overall success of AMF’s projects.  
 
Where AMF agrees to meet the NGO’s costs of carrying out this work, the following policy 
applies.  
 
Partner NGOs are chosen based on a detailed review of number of factors, including 
capability and cost.  
 
Detailed budgets are provided to AMF to ensure that costs incurred by the NGO on the 
project, and only those costs, are reimbursed by AMF.  
 
AMF’s policy is to fully fund all in-country costs.  
 
AMF is aware that some NGOs propose adding a percentage to the costs incurred in-
country, to pay for other costs including headquarters costs. AMF does not pay for these 
out-of-country overhead costs. 
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